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We have very talented Residents here in Nephin Nursing Home. The past week in our Arts & Cra�s 
programme with guest artist Tracey, they created some beautiful ‘Paper Roses’ and the results were 
just fabulous. 

Mass with Fr Roy

Mass with Fr. Roy is a highlight of the week for many of our Residents who like to attend mass. 
Thank you as always to Fr. Roy for a beautiful mass.



Nephin Summer BBQ Party

We had a wonderful Summer BBQ Party here in Nephin Nursing Home. With the theme ‘Aloha’, there was 
lots of floral shirts, grass skirts and flowers on show. There was also great music from our guest musician, 
John Brian, as well as fabulous food and tasty refreshments. It was a great party and our Residents & sta� 
enjoyed it very much and made lots of new lovely memories.

  ·    www.gracehealthcare.iefacebook.com/NephinNursingHome  

Another birthday at Nephin Nursing Home - 
this time it was Elizabeth Storey's birthday 
and she had a lovely a�ernoon of 
celebrations. 

Happy Birthday Elizabeth from all at 
Nephin Nursing Home.

Elizabeth's Birthday Celebrations



Happy Residents all round for this week’s bingo session - always a favourite activity for many of our 
Residents. We have a 'prize box' with lots of prizes for the lucky winners to choose from. 

Bingo Fun at Nephin

Choir of Monks

As part of Heritage Week our artistic Residents here in Nephin Nursing Home got to work on a beautiful 
piece called 'Choir of Monks' - each worked to create their own interpretation of the Monk, with the 
guidance of our guest artist Tracy, and we think the finished art piece is just fabulous. 
Well done to all involved. 
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Our Resident artists were busy this 
week sculpting frogs with clay and 
painting them to decorate our 
garden. 

We think they look just wonderful.

Clay Frogs



Flower Wreaths

Our Residents worked as a fabulous team this week to make a beautiful flower wreath - and were delight-
ed with it. We think it is so pretty and will be displayed proudly in our home for all to admire. Thank you to 
our artistic Nephin Nursing Home Residents.
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In Nephin Nursing Home we o�er the 
SONAS Programme to our Residents. This 
involves stimulation of all five senses, 
gentle exercise, relaxing music, singalongs 
and memory-focused exercises. Benefits for 
participants include improved mood, 
enhanced wellbeing and communication. 

SONAS Programme



Enjoying the lovely weather in Nephin Nursing Home, our Residents took full advantage of the nice day by 
heading out to our garden where the Walking Club did a few laps, others choose 'chair exercises', we had a 
sing-song and listened to some lovely upli�ing music. It was a great day and thoroughly enjoyed by all.

Residents Walking Club

Flower Making

This week in Nephin Nursing Home some of our ladies enjoyed a peaceful a�ernoon of flower making. 
They had such fun creating a colourful bouquet of paper flowers and it brighten up their a�ernoon.
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Our Nephin Nursing Home Artists 
were hard at work this week 
painting beautiful flowers in a vase 
as part of our Arts programme with 
guest Artist Tracy. All the artwork all 
came together into one large art 
creation that is now hanging in our 
nursing home to be enjoyed by all. 

Artists at Work
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451

Garden Party

What a fabulous day we had here in Nephin Nursing Home. The sun was out, the garden furniture too and 
our Residents were out in force for our Garden/Ice-Cream Party with singer & musician Johnny McGlinn to 
entertain - who could ask for more. It was a wonderful day with lots of new lovely memories made for our 
Residents and sta� here in Nephin Nursing Home.

The Fabulous Doreen 

The fabulous Doreen celebrated her birthday and enjoyed every minute of it. There was singing of 'Happy 
Birthday' and other favourite songs, as well as a delicious cake and lots of gi�s. Happy birthday Doreen 
from us all here in Nephin Nursing Home. 


